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January 17, 2023
MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region
1515 DENR By the Bay Building, Roxas Boulevard,
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila
THRU ; OIC, ARD for Technical Services
FROM : The Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT : REPORT ON THE REQUEST OF DOT TO USE THE DENR
CONFISCATED FOREST PRODUCTS FOR TOURISM
FACILITIES

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum of CENRO Brooke’s Point, Palawan dated
December 5, 2022 relative the above subject. This is also in relation to the memorandum dated
October 21, 2022 from Atty. Daniel Darius M. Nicer, CESO II/Assistant Secretary for
Enforcement, Solid Waste Management and Government Units.

Per memorandum, CENRO Brooke’s Point has not yet receive any request from the
Department of Tourism (DOT) pertaining to the request to use the DENR confiscated forest
product for tourism related facilities. Somehow, CENRO Brooke’s Point manifested that they
will accommodate if ever there’s a request depending to the availability of the
confiscated/forfeited forest products.

For information and further instruction. -

ELIZARDO B. CAYATOC

Copy Fumished
CENRO Brooke’s Point, Palawan
File/2023-006/Request of DOT/ACG MES Doc. Ref. No. 2023-0302 B Rt
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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Environment and Natural Resources

MIMAROPA Region

COMMUNITY ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE

Brooke’s Point, Palawan

December 5, 2022
MEMORANDUM DENR PENROQ
PALAWAN RECORDS
FOR : The Regional Executive Director R @

DENR MIMAROPA Region

1515 L&S Building, Roxas Blvd, Ermita, ManilaB :

OATE.

THRU : The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City

FROM : The Community Environment and
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT REPORT ON THE REQUEST OF DOT TO USE THE DENR
CONFISCATED FOREST PRODUCT FOR TOURISM
FACILITIES

This pertains to the Memorandum No. 2022-738 from Atty. Daniel Darius M. Nicer,
CESO [I/Assistant Secretary for Enforcement, Solid Waste Management, and Government
Units dated October 21, 2022 which was received by this office dated October 28, 2022
through email relative to the request for assistance in the ongoing construction of tourism
facilities all over the country by the Department of Tourism (DOT) as conveyed by the DOT
Secretary during the previous TIEZA Board Meeting, supposedly pursuant to the instructions
of the President.

Relative hereto, we would like to inform that to date, this office has not received any
request from the Department of Tourism ( DOT) regarding the above-mentioned subject;
nonetheless this office will process and accommodate request from DOT, depending on the

availability of the confiscated/forfeited forest product.

For your information and further instruction.

LEONARD T.[CALUYA
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